
November 15, 2018

Dear Parents and Families,

Reading for pleasure inside and outside of school has real and long-lasting benefits. It unlocks the 
power of information and imagination, and helps children discover who they are.

Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings to Riverside School the books students want 
to read. It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please 
make plans to visit our Book Fair at any of the times below. Students will shop with you rather than on 
their own.

Book Fair Shoping Dates:
Friday, November 16              7:30-8am, 2:15-3:15pm
Monday, November 19           7:30-8am, 3-4pm

Special Shopping at Grandparents’ and Special Friends’ Day:
Tuesday, November 20          7:30am-12noon

If you are not able to attend the Book Fair in person, you and your child may browse and shop the 
online fair from November 8-21 at http://www.scholastic.com/bf/riversideschool

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our 
school.

Sincerely,
Christine Bachmann,
Librarian 


